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***2024-2025  OFFICERS*** 

PRESIDENT — MARILYN COOPER 
VICE PRESIDENT — DEBBIE B’HYMER                                                                     
       SECRETARY — LAURA CURNAN  

     TREASURER — JOAN MEYER 
 

Enumclaw Garden Club is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation  

member of the Chinook District, Washington State Federation of Garden Clubs, 

 & Pacific Region of the National Garden Club, Inc. 

 What’s next? 

 
DEC. 10  10:00 am 
  Set up for the Christmas Party. 
   
DEC. 11        ENUMCLAW GARDEN CLUB “TROPICAL CHRISTMAS PARTY”  

                      9:30 am... Sign-In & Get-together .   

  10:00 am...  Let’s Party! 

  DJ, Volunteer Gift Exchange, Sing-A-Long, Cookie Exchange. 

  Noon...  Everyone please bring your favorite dish or dessert to  

  share!  Coffee, tea, & water will be provided.  More info on pg. 4. 

DEC. 12 1:00 pm 

  Let’s get together & make centerpieces at the Senior Center to     

                      be delivered to the Assisted Living homes in Enumclaw.  

  Bring your clippers & any greenery.   

   

 

              

 

 

 
JAN. 13 ENUMCLAW GARDEN CLUB BOARD MEETING 
  9:30 Key Bank Community Bank. 
  Committee chairs are encouraged to attend & all members are  welcome. 

    GARDEN CHATTER DECEMBER 2024 
GO NATIVE!  LIVE SIMPLY. BLOOM WILDLY 
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GARDEN THERAPY 

“THINKING OF YOU”  

 
If you know of a Garden Club member who is ill,  
needs a little cheering up or some encouragement,  
please let Connie Keen know 
at keenck@msn.com or 253-508-9219 

Flowers were sent to Sheila Shannon, Eileen  

Griffiths, Joy Emery Johnson, & Barbara Smith.   

A “Thinking of You” card was sent to  

Susan Petticlerc. 

 
 
 

GARDEN CHATTER DECEMBER 2024  

 

 
Please send all EGC Treasurer  

correspondence to  
Joan Meyer at: 

enumgcfinance@gmail.com  
or 

PO Box 714, Enumclaw  98022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            WEB-SITE    
          www.enumclawgardenclub.info 
 

Please contact Debbie B’Hymer with any 
questions, comments or club updates for the 
web-site at:  debhymer@aol.com 

Remember, the newsletter is included on the 
web-site, so please let Sharon Fagnan know if 
there is any info you don’t want made public. 

   DEADLINE FOR THE JANUARY  

NEWSLETTER IS JANUARY 15th  

 

Please contact me with any corrections 

 or additions to the newsletter. 

Sharon Fagnan 

sharonjimfagnan@comcast.net 

253-350-8930 

All members can join our Facebook page.  
Go to Enumclaw Garden Club & click on 
JOIN. Text or email Ginny Montgomery with 
any questions. 

EGC BULLETIN BOARD 

Hosts this month are Karen Arris, Laura 
Curnan, Trish Blackburn, Trish Pierce, 
Pam Protto, Debora Akers, Barbara 
Hammond, Sandy Kanaga, & Kim 

Bushaw. 
 
The centerpiece will be provided by  
Julie McGrath. 

 
Hostesses provide 1 raffle item each.  
Please find a friend to fill in for you if 
you are unable to be there!  

Tables & chairs will be left up. 

Thanks, Clarine, Meribeth, & Dixie 
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GARDEN CHATTER DECEMBER 2024 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 21st 

 

   

Great job decorating the Senior Center Fall Tree! 
Thanks to Connie, Yolanda, Shannon, Lanette, & Dixie. 
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GARDEN CHATTER DECEMBER 2024 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   November meeting cancelled due to the  
 BOMB CYCLONE on November 19th!!! 

 
 WHAT’S COMING UP FOR OUR GARDEN CLUB? 

 

December 11 “Tropical Christmas Party”  
 

 Set-up will be December 10 @ 10 am 
 We will have a cookie exchange.  Bring a dozen or more & take 

home the same amount. 
 We will be playing a fun game with a volunteer gift exchange. 

Suggested cost $10 or less. No names on the wrapped gift. 
 Donations to the Enumclaw Food Bank. 
 No ugly sweater contest this year so deck yourself out in your 

tropical attire.  Hula skirts anyone?  
 Photo booth...great opportunity to take a pix for the yearbook. 
 DJ...wear your dancing shoes. 
 Our song leader extraordinaire, Sheila Shannon, will lead us in 

our favorite Christman Carols. 
   
 

 

February 19th Breakfast for the Birds 
“Queen For A Day” 

 
Set up February  18th at  Enumclaw High School  Commons. 

Speaker Lisa Taylor. 
Start designing your “Crown” for the Parade. 

Sale of tickets will begin at the Christmas Party  
& will be $30 each. 
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EGC T-SHIRT/SWEATSHIRT REORDER 
Don’t miss out!  Last opportunity to order at the December meeting. 

You can choose from 4 style options:  ladies V-neck short sleeve tee (same style as 2023 order),  

a ladies V-neck pull over sweatshirt (not the usual boxy shape), & a unisex round-neck long or 

short sleeve t-shirt. To keep the order from getting messed up... we'll limit the color options to 

two... Poppy and Blue Iris. Zip-front hoodies aren’t available this time. 

 

Nancy has sent a PDF order form to your email.  Please print, look it over to make your choice & 

bring to the meeting with your payment.  Order forms will also be available at the meeting. 

You have several options for payment:  cash, check, debit card, or credit card.  

Please email or call Nancy Wittman if you have any questions. 

 

 

GARDEN CHATTER DECEMBER 2024 

PLEASE CORRECT YOUR YEARBOOK 
PG 36  Judy Thorsett 

2718 Warner Ave. 
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Enumclaw Garden Club  

Sharon Fagnan 
1171 Florence St 

Enumclaw WA 98022  

 

TO ALL WHO CELEBRATE IN DECEMBER! 


